
It takes great pleasure to present a revamped version of the Business Review to you all. We are thankful to MBAEx O�ce, 

faculty for supporting our endeavour, and MBAEx Batch 15 for the unwavering support.

The last two years have been disruptive for us, especially in terms of the economy and healthcare. So, we start our re-

launch first edition with the Jackson Hole Symposium discussion on post COVID economy, jointly authored by Professor 

Partha Pratim Pal and Mr. Anirban Datta. Followed by a tête-à-tête with Mr. Krishnakumar Sankaranarayanan, India MD of 

Equalize Health and Batch 1 alum, on healthcare sector growth, career opportunities, and a brief trip down his IIMC 

memories. Batch 15 is a cauldron of diverse talent, well represented through our range of articles from Financial inclusion 

trends, National level case competition wins to soothing stories and perfect campus clicks.We hope you enjoy the 

magazine as much as we did in bringing this to you. Looking forward to any suggestions and feedback. Please feel free to 

write to us at “pgpexconnect@email.iimcal.ac.in” with 'PBR' in the subject with your suggestions.
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